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30 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers    
 
Panathlon Challenge Swimming Gala 2019   
 
Your child has been selected to represent Manor Green School in the Panathlon Challenge 
Swim Gala on the 21 May 2019 at Stoke Mandeville Stadium. Your child will compete in a 
range of swimming races and competitions, ranging from individual to team activities.  
 
We would need to arrive at the Leisure Centre by 10:30am for an 11am start and will finish 
by 1:30pm. We will travel by school minibus and will be leaving Manor Green as soon as 
your child arrives at school and will return in time for transport at the end of the day. 
    
Your child will need to come in warm clothing, for example tracksuit bottoms and a jumper 
and will need to bring a towel and their swimming costume to wear to compete in the events.  
They will also need a packed lunch, snacks and extra drinks to keep them hydrated and well 
energised throughout the day.    
 
The day will be overseen by myself and Wendy Woodham, the schools swimming teacher, 
so please contact us if you have any further questions either by email or by calling the 
school office. Please return the reply slip below by Wednesday 8 May 2019 to your child’s 
class teacher.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
    
Claire Rogers    
Tolkien Class Teacher 
    

 
Please return slip to Claire Rogers in Tolkien class by Wednesday 8th May 2019.  
 
I am happy for my child ____________________ to take part in the Swimming Gala 2019.     
 
Please select one of the following: 
 
I will provide my child with their own packed lunch                  
 
I need a school packed lunch to be provided for my child    
 
Signed (parent/carer)   _______________________________ 

  


